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Chintimini Wildlife Refuge is an incredibly valuable asset to our neighborhood and 

state.  The take in injured wildlife, rehabilitate and release whenever possible.  I have 

taken in many hurt animals, for their care.  There are alarming few of the 

rehabilitation places still available in our state.  If we are to teach our children care 

and compassion of all beings Chintimini needs to be funded and secure in our state.  

They do as much as they can with donations, which my family is a big part of.  Please 

consider supporting this valuable caring refuge.  


